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Friday, September 6

(“Oliver!” - see below)






(Kempton Power Pulls - see below)

Saturday, September 7
(Race at Leaser Lake - see September newsletter)







(“Oliver!” - see below)
Sunday, September 8
9:00 A.M. Young Child’s Service – will be held in the Commons in the    school addition this week.  Setup: Matt and Daelen Saltzer







10:00 A.M. Family Service. Usher/Setup: Dale Smith

Bring to church items for two gift baskets if you like – for Kerry Rose and the Hares. Deadline is the 15th.  






NO SOCCER






(“Oliver!” - see below)
Monday, September 9

9:30 A.M. Kindergarten begins
Tuesday, September 10
Back-to-School Meetings for Parents





6:30-7:00 P.M. Grades 1 and 2; 7:00-7:30 P.M. Grades 3 and 4


7:30-8:00 P.M. Grades 5 and 6; 8:00-8:30 P.M.   All teachers will be in their classrooms for further questions/conversation.
Wednesday, September 11 
Back-to-School Meetings for Parents





6:30-7:00 P.M. Grades 7 and 8; 7:00 P.M. Grades 9-12 (new addition)
Saturday, September 14
4:30 P.M. Dedication of the School Addition. See attached invitation. 
Warmest Congratulations! Jenna Wyncoll and Gerald van Zyverden became Mr. and Mrs. van Zyverden last weekend.  We wish them all good as they look toward eternal marriage together. May there be a blessing! 
Location Change for Young Child’s Service This Week (9/8): It will be held in the Commons in the new addition. 
2019-2020 Sunday School Schedule is Attached: Please save a copy for reference. Office can provide one if you’d like – just ask.  Going forward, teachers and helpers will be listed on the monthly calendar.  Unending thanks to Jen McQueen for pulling this together for us. 
The School Year Has Begun in Earnest: 
· Thank you to the builders (and designers) of the new school addition, which we are enjoying enormously. Every corner is beautiful. 
· Thank you to everyone who helped clean our facility at the August Work Party and beyond. 
· Thank you to Rev. Buick for his school-opening chapel talk: 
“In the beginning God created the heaven and the earth. And the earth was without form, and void; and darkness was upon the face of the deep. And the Spirit of God moved upon the face of the waters. And God said, Let there be light: and there was light” (Gen. 1:1-3). 
“In the beginning was the Word, and the Word was with God, and the Word was God. The same was in the beginning with God. All things were made by him; and without him was not any thing made that was made. In him was life; and the life was the light of men” (John 1:1-4).

· Thank you to Tovah Smith for hosting a coffee party at her house on the morning of school opening, to ease the transition for parents.  
· Thank you and welcome to our new teachers: Sharon Boyesen, Matthew Genzlinger, Tabitha Judson, Jay Nash, Janina Smith, and Gavin Stewart. We are blessed. 
· We wish you could have heard the high school playing melodicas in music class this morning under the tutelage of Becky and Jordan Cooper. Transporting!
This Sunday the 8th - NOT-Happening (Soccer) and Happening (Oliver!):  Soccer coach Jordan Cooper says, “Go see Oliver! instead!”   His wife, Becky, and others we also know and love are part of the show. 
This Weekend - OLIVER! Presented by the Talisman Players. Schaeffer Auditorium, Kutztown University. Friday, September 6, at 7:00 P.M.; Saturday, September 7, at 2:00 and 7:00 P.M.; and Sunday, September 8, at 2:00 P.M.   $12/kids; $15 seniors/students; $18 adults. Tickets: talismanplayers.com.   For more info: brandi@talismanplayers.com
Dedication of the School Addition: As KNCS enters its 40th year, we find ourselves blessed with an expanded facility in which to hold classes for Grades K-12. On Saturday, September 14, at 4:30 P.M., we will be dedicating the new addition to the uses of New Church education. All are warmly invited.

Library Hours for the KNC Public:  Home schoolers, KNCS families with pre-schoolers, and others are invited to visit the library on Thursdays from 12:00 to 12:30 P.M. 
Wanting to Purchase a Used Bicycle: Please contact me! Thank you! Stephanie Latta
I am Seeking Work as a Mother’s Helper: I will be 12 years old this September, and I love kids!  Please contact my mom, Stephanie Latta.  Thank you, Serena King

Available: 26"×66" pallet. Might be good for storing firewood. J and J Synnestvedt
Volunteers: See the church bulletin board for brochures sent to us by Tower Health at Home about their hospice volunteer program. 
Kempton Power Pulls: Friday, September 6, 7:00 P.M. (registration at 5:00 P.M.). $10/person. Age 12 and 
under – Free.  Food. Visit www.kemptoncommunitycenter.org or look for Kempton Power Pulls on Facebook. 

Gabriel Chamber Ensemble 2019-2020 Season: Concerts at 3:00 P.M., on Sundays, at Jerusalem Lutheran Church in Schuylkill Haven (September 29, November 3, February 23, and April 5). This month: Mendelssohn, Faure, Gordon, Kreisler-DeFalla, Chopin, Dvorak, Schumann, and Brahms. Guest artists are Anita Gordon on piano, and Barbara Jaffe on violin. Contact GCE for tickets and more details: 570-943-2559 or gce@gabrielensembl.org or www.gabrielensemble.org.  
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